
Congratulations 

Cavaliers!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GARDEN GROVE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

Teri Rocco, President 

Lan Quoc Nguyen, Esq., Vice President 

Bob Harden, Member 

Walter Muñeton, Member 

Dina Nguyen, Esq., Member 

                                   
    Gabriela Mafi, Ed.D., Superintendent 

 

 

“Go confidently in the direction of your dreams 

& 

live the life you’ve always dreamed.” 

 

 

 

                    Sixty-Second Commencement 

                                       of  

                        Santiago High School 
 

 

 

Class of 2024 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, May 28, 2024 

6:00 P.M. 

Michael A. Monsoor Memorial Stadium 

 

“Our strength, our success: Class of 2024.” 
 

Class of 2024 Quote 








